S5PO ALERT

Date:  September 18, 2024

To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Resource Updates

SPO Compliance has recently updated Standard Procedure 001 (SP 001) along with providing attachments as Word
documents for ease of use. If you are currently in the process of using the Contractor Compliance with the Arizona
Legal Workers Act, please continue to use the previous version.

SPO Compliance has also worked to put together two flow charts to help our procurement personnel. The Purchasing
Process and Customer Decision Flow for Purchasing are now available on the SPO website. We hope to add more
resources in the future!

If you have any questions, please contact SPOCompliance@azdoa.gov.



